
 
Tuesday Folder  
August 21, 2018 
 
 
Thank you all for a great start to the school year! 
 
We are excited to invite you to Back To School Night, which takes place tomorrow at 5pm for 
Grades 5-6 and 6pm for Grades 7-8. Next week, the K-4 Back To School Night is August 28 at 
5pm. We look forward to welcoming all parents/guardians with an introduction from the Director, 
an overview of the academic and co-curricular programs and a welcome from the PTSO.  
 
There is a Board of Directors’ meeting this evening at 5:30 in rm 304, all are welcome. 
 
Picture Day will take place Wednesday, August 29. Please look for the order form coming home 
soon. 
 
Drop-off and Pick-Up: Please review the attached procedures that enable us to conduct a safe 
and efficient drop-off and pick-up, as well as to maintain good relations with our community. It is 
especially important for us to pick up in the designated zone and not further down the street.  
 
We are seeking Teacher Aides for 3rd and 5th grade. Please let Dr. Dewey or Ms. Mercedes 
know if you are interested or know any potential candidates. The hours are Monday to Friday 
8:00 to 12:45. 
 
Parent volunteers are needed for the kitchen Monday and Wednesday from 11:00-12:15. This is 
a great way to complete your hours, get to know the students and enjoy lunch. Please sign up in 
the office.  
 
If you are interested in joining the Auction Committee, please stop by the office or email 
jdewey@syvcs.org​. We are looking for dedicated volunteers to help organize this major Spring 
fundraiser.  
 
Registering for ​escrip​ is one of the best ways to raise funds for our school. Go to escrip.com to 
add or update your cards. A percentage of your credit card purchases will be donated to support 
our programs.  
 
A huge thank you to the PTSO for a fabulous Boo-Hoo, Woo-Hoo Coffee Event on the first day 
of school, coffee and lunches for our staff last week, and for their donation of a new laminator 
and coffee maker in the office. Please come to the PTSO meeting tomorrow morning! 
 
Thank you also to Carol Money for her work on sprucing up the Kinder Garden.  
 
Finally, we will have ice pops for sale Friday before pick up.  
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GO DRAGONS! 

 
Please see attachments for more details on... 
 
Pick-up and drop-off 
Cub Scouts 
American Heritage Girls 
All Sport Gymnastics 
Youth Chorale 
 
 
 
Key dates: 
August 21: 5:30pm Board of Directors’ Meeting rm 304 
August 22: 8:15am PTSO meeting 

      5pm Back To School Night Grades 5-6 
      6pm Back To School Night Grades 7-8 

August 28: 5pm Back To School Night Grades K-4 
August 29: Picture Day 
September 3: No School, Labor Day 
 


